
 

WEEK 1 

 

  
 

Rockhampton District Cross Country Trials 
 
Please note that due to the cancellation of the Interhouse cross country last term, a selection 
trial for students to compete at RDS cross country trials on Tuesday May 7 (Week 4) will be held 
next Monday afternoon April 22 at the athletics track at Kettle Park.  The trial will begin at 3:30pm 
and it is anticipated that trials will be finished by 4:15pm.   
 

Please note that students will need to be present and run to qualify to be considered for 
selection in the TCC team.     
 

Please note that selection numbers for each age group is limited and selection into the TCC side 
will be at the entire discretion of the Director of Sport. Numbers selected for each age group will 
be based on placings and times.  Top 3 placing does not guarantee a spot in the TCC team for 
these RDS trials. 
 

The link is also below for those who have not checked emails.  Nominations close Friday 19 April. 
 

CROSS COUNTRY TRIAL NOMINATION LINK 

 
Mr Mick Busby 
Director of Sport 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/ps38Difybx

